
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2021 

COVID Update 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

All has been pretty quiet over the last two weeks regarding the COVID-19 pandemic. We had one 

employee that tested positive at the Fountain Lake site, but the employee was already in quarantine 

due to a family member that tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. We did not have to suspend Family 

and Friend Visits because this employee was already out from work. 

I’m happy to report that we were able to start Sunday and Lenten Worship Services last Sunday, March 

28. We have also been able to do a few larger group activities for residents, but residents are still 

required to wear a mask and maintain the six foot social distancing guidelines.  

We are seeing more family and friend visitors in all of our buildings which is great! I would remind 

everyone that masks are still required during the duration of your visit, and that it’s important to 

schedule your visit in advance. Below are the telephone numbers for scheduling your visit. 

 If you are visiting someone at the Luther Place site, please call 507-473-1016 

 If you are visiting someone at the Fountain Lake site, please call 507-473-2446 

The weather forecast for Saturday and Sunday looks great with highs in the 70’s. Many of our residents 

and tenants have been cooped up indoors for months, so I would encourage people to take a walk 

outdoors. Also…outdoor visits are considered a little safer than indoor visits. 

I hope that you have a Blessed and Grace-filled Easter! 

God Bless, 

Scot Spates 

St. John’s Lutheran Community 

CEO / Administrator     

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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